
Allan Renaming Committee 
 

Friday, September 21, 2018 
 
 
To:   AISD Board of Trustees 
 
From:   Allan Renaming Committee 
 
Dear Trustees: 
 
The Allan Renaming Committee is pleased to recommend our choice, listed below 
with brief rationale, for the renaming of John T. Allan.  
 
First, we would all like to acknowledge the responsibility given to each of the 
renaming committees, and thank the board for creating a community driven 
process. While this process at times seemed rushed 
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On Tuesday, September 11 the renaming committee met in the cafeteria to hear 
public comment and narrow our list to those with a true connection to the Allan 
campus or the surrounding area. There were very few that met this criterion and we 
were able to narrow our list to 3-4 names for more consideration.  
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Please give every consideration to approving our submitted name. We have 
unwavering confidence that doing so will unify our community behind a common 
vision where the best of the past lays the foundation for the best of our future. Our 
collective hope has been to find a name that all of our students and families can be 
proud of. We hope you agree that, in honoring our wishes, the district as a whole 
will be gaining a school name that all of its children and families can be proud of too.   

Sincerely, 

Members of the Allan Renaming Committee 


